Thank you,
Millbrook Friends!

We would like to thank Millbrook Friends for all that they
have done this year to raise money, provide resources and
put on events for our school.

Their events have included -

+ Gifts for Father's and Mother's Day

* Healthy snack stops for the children in sports day
« Ice cream sales

* Pop up stalls for occasions such as Halloween,
Easter and sports day

 Summer fete
» School Discos

* Volunteers Day to set up new outdoor area
equipment

+ Penny Wars

..and much morel!

These events are lots of fun for the children but have
_also raised over £4000

'\ This year the Friends have funded - e ——

L 2 We are seeking donations of raffle prizes and good
‘ condition teddies, please take them to reception.

d Email millbrookfriendspta@gmail.co.uk to enquire
s P Iay 9 r‘o u n p l Gn'l'er's about stalls (you must have public liability insurance), Due
1o having our own food and drink stall, outside stalls in
h ill not be d.
o Playgr\ound toys these areas will not be accepte:

e Classroom toys such as Magna Tiles

e Leavers t-shirts for all year 6 children

e Christmas Crackers

e Fruit for Sports Day

The Millbrook Friends also secured a grant of £9996

which has been spent on new outdoor resources. As well as

receiving money from Tesco and the Asda Cash pot
scheme.

We are so thankful for all that they have donel

We would like to say an extra thank you to some long-
standing members who are now moving on, as their
children are in Year 6, but have been a huge help over the
last 7 years. Thank you!

To join the team please contact -
millbrookfriendspta@gmail.com




